

November 8, 2012

To: The Honorable Mayor and Eden City Council

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development

Thru: Brad Corcoran, City Manager

Re: Recognition of Business Milestones

Time is requested at the beginning of the November 20, 2012 Eden City Council meeting to recognize the following businesses for achieving significant milestones.

Doctors Vision Center 25 year anniversary

Elree's Sweet Shoppe 40 year anniversary

With Mayor Grogan, I plan to present plaques to each of these businesses.

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request.

Thank you.